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Date 15 September 2009
Our Ref JPW. KW.1084B-005
Your Ref BP/M2382

Mrs. B. H. Primhak
PDNPA

Aldern House
Baslow Road
BAKEWELL
DE45 1AE

Dear Mrs. Primhak

Longstone Edge

I refer to your letter of 2 September 2009 and should be obliged if you
would now confirm the extension of time requested in my letter of 27®

August.

I look forward to hearing from you as soon as possible please. gfl‘i':'i‘:;:sc"affe Street LLP
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